
Emailed to City Councilmembers - June 26, 2016  

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

As our Coalition continues examining Charter Review Commission (CRC) history and  

environment, we confirm the corruption alleged earlier -- corruption defined as "the  

exploitation of the many by the politically powerful for the benefit of the few, obscuring  

financial reality by using bureaucratic power to avoid transparency and accountability." 

 

Revelation #29 attached is pivotal, contrasting what the Sculley/Nirenberg/Segovia bloc  

has told you, with the reality provided by our Coalition and another outside source:  

 

    1.  We have never seen one of you at a Charter Review Commission meeting; you are, 

therefore, getting CRC information through City Attorney Segovia to whom the CRC reports. 

 

    2.  As San Antonians, we are embarrassed to resort to the Resolution establishing the  

City of Austin's CRC, using it as a model for our CRC.  The synoptic analysis enclosed  

summarizes the defects of our city's CRC, exposed by that comparison.  

 

How does the Segovia/Sculley/Nirenberg story compare to the realities we offer for your  

review and verification?  If our Sculley/Nirenberg/Segovia bloc has misled here, are you  

not obliged to ask whether you have been victims of fraud by omission in other areas? 

 

Please expose any error or distortion we may have inadvertently published; we want to 

both require accountability and be accountable.  You will want a credible source on which 

to rely; this scandal has a horizon that has not yet been established.  We'll want to visit 

again.   

 

Stan Mitchell 

 

San Antonio Making Bureaucracies Accountable 

 


